
A visiting Scholar and short-term exchange students visit our laboratory 

from Gyeongsang National University, Korea 

 

Dr.Seo Kwang-Wook (January 4-20) and three graduate students, Kwon Soon-ju (Jan.3-9), 

Kim Chi-ho (Jan.6-12), Leem Jae-woon (Jan. 12-17) are visiting our laboratory from 

Gyeongsang National University, Korea in this January.  Since they may join our seminar 

and discussion on some research project, I hope our laboratory members exchange research 

activities. 

 


